
Zourka Development Site. Church Lane: Progress Report 16/04/2020  

I am pleased to report that things continue to be investigated and progressed 

as necessary by Mr Aaron Black the Enforcement Office. 

He is constantly receiving helpful updates and information from residents Mr 

Atkins, Mr Woodall, and Mr Norris... all of whom live in close proximity to the 

site. 

Districts Councillors Daniel Walton, David Chambers and I exchange regular 

updates from Mr Black, whilst he investigates relevant matters for us. 

There are a number of issues under scrutiny currently, some of which appear 

to be in contravention of the developers approved plans (not least of which is 

the development of what was perceived to be a Bat Barn, into a small 

dwelling!) the other items being investigated refer to possible changes to 

specifications such as drainage and other site groundwork's etc.  

There is still much to be done... but thankfully Mr Black is in regular contact 

with the site developer Mr Larry Carter, so hopefully any contraventions will 

eventually be corrected in line with approved specifications! 

Currently in line with Coronavirus restrictions most of the site is shut down, 

so no work being done I believe.  

Keith Brooks 

 


